
MOAPIA Newsletter
Agency Updates, Events and Announcements, Career Connections, and more from the DC Mayor's

Office on Asian and Pacific Islander Affairs (MOAPIA)

A Message from the Director

Dear Community Members,

On Wednesday, Mayor Bowser presented "A Fair Shot," the Fiscal
Year 2019 Budget and Financial Plan, to the Council of the District of
Columbia as part of the District's annual budget process. The $14.5
billion budget proposal includes investments in infrastructure,
education, affordable housing, health and human services,
economic opportunity, seniors, and public safety. View the FY19
budget proposal today at http://mayor.dc.gov/2019Budget

This Friday, Mayor Bowser will join the DC Council at 10:00 a.m. for
the budget oversight hearing. We invite you to join Mayor
Bowser at the hearing to show your support! If you are
interesting in attending, please RSVP to oapia@dc.gov. We look
forward to seeing you there.
 
Warm Regards,

David Do
Director of the Mayor's Office on Asian and Pacific Islander Affairs

MOAPIA News 

MOAPIA Outreach
       

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001VijcprB8wV1yJIJdY9u4fNkGpnGuBHlnXPgA0Jlx7ANXH9wTBadskgFPrS_LXokepHHgg6LRlJ-9OpCR6gah-_WASXxBWymD-6XxnMWErzOU5CC3JhXQsjNatpmpCtW-sz3LcG5FCV61pn79BM0NkHseGSGiCd2e&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001VijcprB8wV1yJIJdY9u4fNkGpnGuBHlnXPgA0Jlx7ANXH9wTBadskqOS6WiJpdlwUoEEtn1O1kRUYS3ZZQQ6yzc2sJHYJFc-h1dagzdrVWov02xz0LASgVlaUWuzu8DcX82WQ0L7yfg267BFvv25kYIyXdPJx_7O9btJ-lkWBaOUN03kIVxyjtZMnECtg2VfU20J67vqdTKhQka0malmVZ-qnX-MJuuG9fcwmmHNJdak_6DG9BiGPY05j2B3BSmkXy42VQ5jINOx3vimwGpKGPSVkXWwX2E07OCAshygJxAewGUV1nzX6tAhoxwVkQYQ&c=&ch=
mailto:oapia@dc.gov


MOAPIA's outreach team frequently visits businesses across the District to offer information about

government programs and resources. Resources are provided in the business owner's native language

and staff follow-up to help address any issues or complaints. 

Check out more photos from our recent community outings and events by following us

on Facebook, Twitter and Instagram (@dcmoapia)

Meet Our Newest Intern!

Ly Le, Graphic Design Intern

As Graphic Design Intern, Ly will provide design support to
MOAPIA in preparing outreach and publications materials. Ly
will also assist the team with community outreach efforts.

Before joining MOAPIA, Ly served as a Web
Developer/Graphic Designer at Skycore Ltd, which is an
Australian owned company in Vietnam. Ly received her MS in
Computer Science and Graphic Design Certificate from Troy
University.

Upcoming Events

DC AAPI Restaurants Meeting on April 24
       

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001VijcprB8wV1yJIJdY9u4fNkGpnGuBHlnXPgA0Jlx7ANXH9wTBadsktAyV2IOz6K_bfc3s6jrxeX6bhFaF8geMvWV3QmUCwNPkuiavy48dhlZRWRuh5yfesKpDR4QuyKPm33v1Tz5W3ZbRSwv9cDwsumto6-7Rh6S0iYMnSHEhp3dAwitwjM-2g==&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001VijcprB8wV1yJIJdY9u4fNkGpnGuBHlnXPgA0Jlx7ANXH9wTBadsksM4u97j7edO30iijcuU7J4yE6ZezaKCuwI0vymD4qh3mtNP_G89nNXXReSiZqE0Sl5eLxylPZEMsIz-uuxLH_G8ZDd7-02cNInfSoPWtLcRZUWAnQJa7qlP0KCHcl0ntw==&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001VijcprB8wV1yJIJdY9u4fNkGpnGuBHlnXPgA0Jlx7ANXH9wTBadsktAyV2IOz6K_xXrXJbj0EFHvXCAr5wV9DjCfvYHz3eO4a65ytPcKVBC5K7upyZLSWhF1TOtVx3P0WzkI_y4pM4R-D3jeR61PEBwqvigrVsgleaJlXcaL35vAcBTo-izO-g==&c=&ch=


MOAPIA and DCRA are partnering to host a meeting for AAPI restaurant owners in DC. This meeting will

cover pertinent topics including business licensing, health requirements, fire prevention and business

compliance. Register here: restaurantmeeting.eventbrite.com. 

Asian American and Pacific Islander Heritage Month
       

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001VijcprB8wV1yJIJdY9u4fNkGpnGuBHlnXPgA0Jlx7ANXH9wTBadskqOS6WiJpdlw3NJJ88Po_l1lH9bToNR403i9pyr-IBQa6qX0FZMQW3dt77Q9C_bcE2ysfjOgE0Ewe2cllIKGC0tlMnm2VL8Gso7_0rzZ_RKGTDUn2HP7RVoDzN4OXTlj2GYFE9EwGqPX&c=&ch=


Mark your calendars for our upcoming events in celebration of AAPI Heritage Month in May. Stayed

tuned for registration information and event specifics. 

Career Opportunities

DC Hires Vets Event: Open to all Veterans and Veterans' Spouse 



The DC Department of Human Resources (DCHR) in partnership with the Mayor's Office of Veterans
Affairs and the DC National Guard on Wednesday, April 4, 2018 will host its second DC Hires Vets event
offering veterans and veteran spouses the opportunity to connect with District and Federal agencies as
well as private sector companies. Select participating agencies will conduct interviews and make
contingent job offers on-the-spot. For more information, please visit the Eventbrite page.

Sign Up for Mayor Bowser's Newsletter

Want to get updates on new programs, policy, and opportunities to get
involved? Sign up for the Mayor's weekly newsletter!

Follow us on social media:

   

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001VijcprB8wV1yJIJdY9u4fNkGpnGuBHlnXPgA0Jlx7ANXH9wTBadsksscQXoQ00iX_rXue3ByKtMw3Tjd1ih-tVcDCu6oxBTFvZHbxs6pemiUItoWleVAL186t23ctFfIP7ApnZufEkQU-2rauiUYzvEEsJ1pSZyvBVru-ewa4QGaIHmvDARH-JrWcwg8Oa3F0EJqlkLcaApqk7hUKR5694xyNnw6ru4oZ8Zr6JDYD_Fz9MwvdilPF5a-cIBM48FsixcN6lIdelzqWYyXAWp2kGDzdpBdahpP&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001VijcprB8wV1yJIJdY9u4fNkGpnGuBHlnXPgA0Jlx7ANXH9wTBadsktGfejKdTbfmYBX4w-D8AenrNtRl29IzTMsINzG8ETIttmoXK4l_mP6DAj8GchR0BUKhdv3H3mNf8ooamfJSvO8CqDD0pivlNUv4TIP6YsHXZf3t0M81A2hrZ9n23gdbPw==&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001VijcprB8wV1yJIJdY9u4fNkGpnGuBHlnXPgA0Jlx7ANXH9wTBadsksK4RfDbBfk61XU0WkKIQ7oLcht9W0JP8T4wM0mFh5Jgmphh9Ehgwq2Dq7TSXh2iCQ4KkGIQlDBwfqpg-NmogkEZeNV0sQnv8W45lbfiiHBwY2UOpulbpIO6ZZ7QgWpFqA==&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001VijcprB8wV1yJIJdY9u4fNkGpnGuBHlnXPgA0Jlx7ANXH9wTBadsksK4RfDbBfk6SMzS-bgtxDKdmyxrr_QMGmXwj6BQwzps9BC4QsmzKhXsN-F9zBJ6Gq-84mNdgO9k7PrMJeC5xZxUHD3b5bzH0odaLBWSBm7IscesOBbcgWkK-c-3RLuhZw==&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001VijcprB8wV1yJIJdY9u4fNkGpnGuBHlnXPgA0Jlx7ANXH9wTBadskhiXW6Mnraaud0KGw9o2SJHsG2V6cTlztIn2A2zCzkE7JNQq49Fe1VLdLkVaVIkiIcUCzKFWI1I2pF8IHt_YTAJX0xTM5ppe-lRS6aj5jRA9HDfd5AgUvNPIUf_3cmv-sg==&c=&ch=

